
STAFF ANNOUNCEMENTS

Canadian Rockies Public Schools is pleased to announce the following Future’s
Planning teacher appointments:

Spencer Kenney
Mr. Kenney comes to us from the Halifax Regional Centre for Education.
He holds a B. Eng in Mechanical Engineering, a Bachelor of Secondary
Education, and Master of Education in Curriculum Studies. Through his
ten year career in education, Mr. Kenney has developed curriculum
for a wide variety of STEAM courses (Science, Technology,
Engineering, Arts and Mathematics). Mr. Kenney has combined his
interest in the STEM fields, particularly engineering design and
computer programming, with his love for teaching, and enjoys a fulfilling

career educating tomorrow's leaders and innovators.
A devoted father and husband, you can find him enjoying outdoor adventure, fitness, and
learning with his wife Mandy and two children, Isaac and Levi.

Josh Ouellet
Mr. Ouellet joins CRPS with a diverse array of experiences and interests.
He has spent most of his teaching career developing and enriching
scientific, mathematical, coding and outdoor educational activities
for gifted students. His rich background reflects his passion for
STEM/STEAM and education where he holds a M.Sc in geoscience
(thesis based on tectonics and stratigraphy), Hon. B.Sc Environmental
science (alpine/glacial hydrology/hydrogeology and isotope thesis) and
B.Ed (science specialization). Prior to returning to complete his education

degree, Mr. Ouellet worked in a variety of contexts, applying STEM/STEAM in convoluted
challenges of the natural world. His experience allowed him to explore various disciplines
including: geology, geophysics, petrophysics, hydrogeology, numerical modeling and
geochemistry for multinational energy companies and engineering/environmental consulting
firms.
Mr. Ouellet is excited to join the progressive team and school community at CRPS; and help
contribute to the shared 21st century vision for developing educational offerings and preparing
students for “what’s next?”

Please join us in welcoming CRPS’ new teaching staff. We are thrilled to further inspire the
hearts and minds of youth with Future’s Planning curriculum at CRPS!


